
 
Schools Transported:   SOUTH ELEMENTARY  2016-2017 
  
During the winter months it may become necessary to alter school bus routes when road conditions become 
hazardous because of snow or ice.  Roads with potentially dangerous conditions will be avoided.  Alternate stops 
have been established along these routes for students to meet their bus and in some areas it may be a necessity 
for parents to take their children to these points.  Changes are made for the safety of all students concerned.  
Drivers must continue to use their good judgment in deciding if a road or street may be safely traveled. 
 
Route 5 

• Bus will not travel Sherman’s Hollow, Shilo Place, or Gettysburg. Students should meet their bus at 
Wildwood & Sherman’s Hollow at 7:35  am.   

• Bus will not travel lower half of Primrose or any of Honeysuckle Lane.  Students should meet their bus at 
Primrose & Tower at 7:45am.   

• Bus will not travel Maywood or Julie.  Students should meet their bus at Maywood & Tower at 7:50 am.    
• Bus will not travel Cari Ann, Jason, or Ryan’s Rd.  Students should meet their bus at Cari Ann & Tower at 

7:55 am. 
 
Route 6 

• Bus will not travel Woodclift Dr., Dulle St or Edmonds St. Students should meet bus at Edmonds &                      
           Myrtle St. at 7:50 am.    
 
 
 
The Jefferson City school district will provide the local radio stations with information on school closings or 
busses running snow routes as early as 5:30 am. 
 
To receive quick information about school cancellations, snow routes and related communications, subscribe to 
the JCPS Key Communicator e-newsletter at jcschools.us. You can also follow JCPS at Facebook.com/JCschools 
or on Twitter @JCPSTweets. 


